
Year 1 Website Photos 

Year 1 Reading Tree 

Over the year, Y1 children have enjoyed all the many books read in English so far. Eve-

ry time a new book has been read, a picture of it goes on the branch of our reading 

tree. There are three branches - one for every term - and by the time the end of Y1 is 

reached, the tree will be full of books! You can see the variety of books read in our 

classes from September 2022.  


